
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

THE CITY OF MCLOUD WILL BE OFFERING A CITY WIDE YARD 
SALE ON July 10th AND July 11th. 

 

ALL RESIDENTS PARTICIPATING MUST HAVE A YARD SALE  
PERMIT,  

HOWEVER ALL FEES WILL BE WAIVED.  

 

CITY HALL MUST HAVE ALL APPLICATIONS  

NO LATER THAN Monday, July 6th.   

 

A LIST OF YARD SALE LOCATIONS WILL BE AVAILABLE AT CITY 
HALL ON THURSDAY,  July 9th ! 


